

FACULTY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

College of Letters and Science

A265 Murphy Hall Box 951571 Los Angeles, California 90095

To: Sandra Graham, Chair, Academic Senate

Fr: Aaron Tornell, Chair, College Faculty Executive Committee

Date: February 20, 2018

Re: College FEC response to Systemwide Review of Senate Bylaw 128

The College FEC appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments to Senate Bylaw 128. We reviewed the new section, J, at our meeting on February 16, 2018. The committee found no issues with the proposed text and endorse the Academic Council's amendments.

As always, our membership appreciates the consultative process and welcomes the opportunity to participate in the discussion of important matters like this. You are welcome to contact me at tornell@econ.ucla.edu with questions. Mitsue Yokota, Academic Administrator, is also available to assist you and she can be reached at (310) 794-5665 or myokota@college.ucla.edu.

cc: Lucy Blackmar, Assistant Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education Initiatives Valeria Dimas, Executive Assistant, Academic Senate Linda Mohr, Chief Administrative Officer, Academic Senate